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I support SB 777 

I’ve been following the reports of wolf OR158. It is oblivious that the non-lethal 

methods to repel them are not working. Wolves learn quickly and as their numbers 

grow, they will become bolder. 

Ranchers are an important part of our States econmeny, they have little margin for 

loss. I encourage you to pass this bill. 

 


